

F4 Competitor Regulation Bulletin

№: CAMF4-2019-002 Date: June 13, 2019

Subject: Hearings Process

The Stewards are going to switch to a more informal process when notifying you about hearings affecting your team. We have been using the more formal written summons process so far this season. Preparing, delivering, and obtaining your counter-signature on the summons all take time and then we wait for the actual appointment time before getting to the subject at hand. What really matters is that you know we need to see you, and that you are heard.

Beginning at Pittsburgh, we will use text messages as the primary method to notify you about hearings and to request your presence. This will allow us to work much quicker, and we know that you want fast, accurate and consistent stewarding. Accordingly, we ask that you this link to input your information.

Once you receive a message requesting an appointment, we would appreciate a prompt confirmation. If the text message system doesn't reach you, we will follow up in person if needed. You'll certainly never be penalized for missing a text, and we would not have a hearing without all stakeholders having received actual notice. We simply want the system to be faster and more convenient for all concerned. Please contact Steve Pence, Chairman of the Stewards, (703-626-3675 cell | stevep@pencegroup.com) with any questions.



















